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As a hard working Oregonian, I believe it is partially my duty as it is yours to ensure 

my neighbors do not go hungry. With EEO protections being rolled back at a federal 

level, anyone with identities that were previously protected are at a higher risk of 

losing their jobs today than they were yesterday. I fear for the chaos our communities 

will fall into if so many within the working class struggle more to feed their children. 

To ensure that each Oregonian is capable of contributing the best versions of 

themselves to the needs of the community each day, please pass this bill. 


